

Dear Resident:

We are holding the 2nd annual Grand Rapids Triathlon on June 10. Roads in your area will be closed for this event. Both Thornapple River Drive and Buttrick Avenue will be closed. Thornapple River Drive will be closed Sunday from 4 am to 6 pm (see map). Buttrick Avenue will be closed from June 9th at 6 pm till June 10th at 6 pm. However, residents that live on the closed roads will have access on the roads. You may have to go around some barricades and be prepared to show your ID. In case you are planning a graduation party, birthday, etc., please let me know ASAP and I will work with you and the Sheriff Department on access for your guests. Churches will be open but you may need to take a detour. There will be delays and traffic will be re-routed.

Both Fire Trucks and Ambulances have been notified and have access thru the road closures.

You can view the course maps online at: www.grandrapidstriathlon.com

Feel free to contact me if you have further questions: 616.805.3059 or andy@grandrapidstriathlon.com

Thank you for your continued support,

